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Memorandum of Understanding 

Between 

The Washington Federation of State Employees and 

Renton Technical College 

This Memorandum of Understanding is intended to signify the agreement between the Washington 

Federation of State Employees and Renton Technical College to reopen the contract to negotiate 

Appendix A- Salary Schedule in Spring 2027. 

Signed on this day, June 24, 2025, 

Jason Holland 

WFSE Labor Negotiator 

Yoshiko Harden, President 

Renton Technical College 


